
From: Pinky Kushner <pinkykushner@mac.com>

To: <bos@mendocinocounty.org>

CC: <ceo@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 3/12/2018 9:30 AM

Subject: Inclusionary Housing Ordinance

 Dear Supervisors,

The important issue to me is that now that the County is seriously entertaining the first large housing development project in the County where the 
Inclusionary Housing Ordinance can make a difference, you, our elected officials, are considering suspending the IHO to 'accommodate' the so-
called 'bottom line" of the developer.  This is exactly the wrong response.  

Any suspension is irresponsible and opens the County to obvious legal actions.  Please put the thought of a suspension of the IHO out of your 
minds and off your agenda.

Sincerely,

Pinky Kushner
504 N. Oak St., #1
Ukiah, CA

510 459-8289

cc: Carmel Angelo, CEO


